From: Adam Suomala

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Sound Level Variance Public Comment
Date: Thursday, August 22, 2024 3:01:53 PM

I write today in FULL SUPPORT of the requested sound level variance for the Selby Avenue
Jazz Fest, represented by R.Mychael Wright. As a neighbor in close proximity, I find this

an exceptional annual event which strengthens the fabric of our community, and is fully
worthy of any limited inconveniences anyone may face. The Selby Avenue Jazz Fest provides
fantastic free entertainment, great food, and meaningful community engagement opportunities.
I offer my deep appreciation to the organizers and many organizations that make this annual

tradition possible. Turn it up!
Respectfully submitted,

Adam Suomala, 904 Hague Ave, St Paul, MN 55104
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